Dan Marks

From: Chuck Luna <subvet@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 3:45 PM

To: Charles J Luna

Subject: Flash Traffic #2-3-2016: Nominations for the Perch Base Vice Commander

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic

Number: #2-3-2016

Date: 2/17/2016

Subject: Nominations for the Perch Base Vice Commander

Nominations for the Perch Base Vice Commander were officially closed on Monday, February 15, 2016.

Any further required action will take place at the March Base meeting.